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BNAS had a great year in thanks to the NAL grant Lea Whitford had written in 2020. It 
has helped our team travel to Class 7 trainings/workshops, enabled us to give cultural materials 
to our classrooms, meet in the summer to strengthen our team. We will also be meeting up for 
summer sessions, which will help us build our team and staff will receive expert training in 
reading and writing the Blackfoot language and training in the ASLA (Accelerated Second 
Language Acquisition) method. 

Materials for the Blackfoot language developed this year for digital media will be 
presented to the board on May 25th during the board meeting. 


